
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon: 

Betty Leland 
Wednesday, April 17, 2024 4:30 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket #20240032-SU 

Please place this email in Docket #20240032. 

Thanks. 

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc. state . fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Sharon_saad <sharon_saad@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 4:17 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/17/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01992-2024 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 17, 2024, at 10: 36 AM, Sharon_ saad <sharon saad@yahoo.com> wrote: 

Stewart & Sharon Saad 
29 N Gulf Blvd 
561 N Gulf Blvd 
571 N Gulf Blvd 

We have personally and professionally known Jack, Diane, and all the Boyer children in our 20+ years on 
Palm Island, we support treated wastewater and commend their continued efforts to improve the island 
like they always have. 

Environmental Considerations 
In our opinion, there is nothing more disgustingly irresponsible than to continually flush millions of 
gallons of human sewer waste into poorly maintained, uncertified, and decades old septic drain fields. 
Simply put, there is nothing more environmentally destructive island residents, renters, and owners can do 
to the water quality of our bays, canals, and subsoils of our lots and beaches. 
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Increasing Volumes 
Time is of the essence for island sewer, the number of full-time residents and visitors to our island(s) has 
greatly increased over the last 5+ years, probably doubled; meaning the human waste volumes have 
doubled over historic levels. The environmental impacts of the dramatic increase in sewer volumes should 
be addressed, the impacts of raw sewer being dumped into islands groundwater system should not be 
ignored any longer. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




